
FY 2024 - FY 2025 Continuum of Care (CoC) Program Competition NOFO 

CoC Estimated Annual Renewal Demand Report 

As stated in Section II.A of the FY 2024 - FY 2025 CoC Program Competition NOFO, approximately $3,524,000,000 is available for the 

FY 2024 CoC Program Funding Process, including at least $52 million for Domestic Violence (DV) Bonus projects and approximately 

$188,000,000 million for the noncompetitive renewal and replacement of expiring YHDP Grants. HUD may add to the total amount with 

any available funds that have been carried over or recaptured from previous fiscal years. All requirements for the FY 2024 application 

process, including requirements for the entire CoC Consolidated Application and deadlines, are detailed in the NOFO. 

The following Estimated ARD report includes each CoC’s Preliminary Pro Rata Need (PPRN) amount, Estimated ARD, Tier 1 

amount based on 90 percent of each CoC’s estimated ARD (Section I.B.3.h.(1) of the NOFO), CoC Bonus amount (I.B.2.b.(3) of 

the NOFO), DV Bonus amount (Section I.B.2.b.(6) of the NOFO), and CoC Planning amount (Section III.B.4.a.(1) of the NOFO). 

See the referenced NOFO sections for additional information. 

YHDP Grants (All Rounds) are renewing noncompetitively in the FY 2024 - FY 2025 CoC Program competition and therefore are 

excluded from the Tier 1 calculation. 

For Collaborative Applicants that received UFA designation during the FY 2024 CoC Program Registration, refer to the CoC 

Estimated Annual Renewal Demand Report - UFA Designated Collaborative Applicants posted on the CoC Program Competition 

page of HUD’s website. 

 

 

CoC Estimated Annual Renewal Demand Report 

 
https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/CPD/documents/CoC/FY-2024-CoC-Estimated-ARD-Report.pdf 

 

 

 

CoC Number and Name I PPRN I Estimated ARD  Tier 1 CoC Bonus 
I DV Bonus I CoC Planning 

   
MD-601 - Montgomery County CoC $6,407,591 $10,043,342 $9,039,008 $1,205,201 $961,139 $502,167 

 

https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/CPD/documents/CoC/FY-2024-CoC-Estimated-ARD-Report.pdf

